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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NOTICE OF POLLING LOCATION CHANGE FOR THE 2024 GENERAL ELECTION

COLUMBIA CITY, INDIANA, October 10, 2024 - The Whitley County Election Board announces that due to
a conflict with the former polling location, Big Lake Church of God, the voters for precinct Thorncreek
Northwest will now vote at the Thorncreek Township Fire Station, 821 E 500 N, Columbia City, IN 46725.
It will now be combined with other precincts, Thorncreek North and Thorncreek Northeast.

Voters registered to vote in Thorncreek Northwest will be sent a postcard, notifying them of the change.
Voters can check their precinct at www.indianavoters.in.gov or by calling 260-248-3164.

The Secretary of the Election Board, Whitley County Clerk Doolittle, says "We were made aware of the
conflict recently and made the choice to move to the closest polling location."
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The Clerk of Whitley County strives to maintain election integrity and transparency in all aspects of the
election process.


http://www.indianavoters.in.gov/

